
Dear Guests, 
At Marriott, the health and wellbeing of our customers and Associates remains 

our priority. In compliance with Government requirements we have 

implemented the following procedures throughout our Leisure Clubs: 

 

Conducted risk assessments and shared these with our Associates 

 

Face masks are to be worn by all Associates 

 

Enhanced our cleaning protocols and cleaning frequency,  

using electrostatic sprayers 

 

Provided sanitising stations in our gyms  

 

Reduced gym capacity and placed equipment out of use 

 

Implemented signage to support social distancing 

Learn more about our Commitment to Clean: 

Thank you for protecting yourself as well as others. 

 


